Dear Year 1,

I thought I would write to you to tell you how much I miss you all and so that you know I haven't forgotten about you! Story time just isn't the same without you all and I have missed being able to deliver my favourite stories to you!

Whilst you have been away, I've spent lots of time exploring amongst the books in your library and, whilst the weather was nice, I even curled up with a good book in your reading den!

I hope you have been reading lots at home and sharing the joy of books with your families. They are all so lucky to be able to spend every day with such amazing storytellers!

I have noticed that this week's comprehension activities are space themed and so I thought I would share with you one of my favourite space stories! All you have to do is click here!

Remember, you may have to stay at home, but a book can take you to lots of magical places like castles, jungles and of course, space!

Stay safe Year 1 and I hope to see you all soon!

Love, your Reading Pixie